
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

We have had a very exciting week here at Allesley. We were delighted to welcome a special visitor and show off 
some of the amazing things that happen at our school. I couldn’t be prouder of all the children as they well 
and truly blew his socks off with their positive attitude to school life. I am also very proud to say that our 
special visitor experienced a very honest and true reflection of our school, children and staff. I would like to 
take this opportunity to thank so many of our parents who also shared their views of our school, our visitor 
said he had never experienced such a positive response by so many, so a huge thank you to all of you who 
took the time to share your views. As a staff we are all extremely proud of our school and will always go above 
and beyond to give the children who we are lucky enough to have in our care the very best experiences at our 
wonderful school.  
 

Save the date! PTA Halloween Disco on Thursday 26th October, the Jaguar Social Club. This popular event always sell out - so 
set your alarms: entry wristbands go on sale at 6pm, Monday 2 October, http://www.pta-events.co.uk/Allesleypta  

Casual Lunchtime Supervisor: we are looking to recruit a casual lunchtime supervisor in September to join our friendly team. If 
you are interested in the position please contact the school office for more information.  

MCAS App all new parents should have now received the link to activate the app. Please contact the school office if you have 
not received the link or are having problems accessing the app. 
 
Reception classes we would like to invite you to attend our Reading and Writing information session next Wednesday 27th 
September at 4.30pm. This will be an opportunity for us to discuss with you how we teach reading/writing here at Allesley and 
what you can do to support your child at home. The session will take place in the hall so please arrive through the main office 
entrance on Antrim Close. For anyone unable to attend the session we will upload the information to our class page on the 
website. Thank you for your continued support, Miss Dunn, Miss Keay and Mrs Sharp  
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 

L Hoey 

Headteacher 
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Monday - Tag rugby - Years 3, 4 & 5 - Game on - 6 sessions  

Tuesday - Multisport - Years 1 & 2 - CP Coaching - 6 sessions  

Wednesday - Boy's  football - Years 3,4,5,6 - Mr Knight - 6 session  

Thursday- Girl's Football - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 - Mr Knight - 6 sessions  

Friday - Basket Ball - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 - Game on - 6 sessions  

Attendance  

Week 11th — 15th September 2023 

Highest  Mr Kates Year 3, Mrs Forde 
Year 5, Miss Dunn and Mrs Keay/Cash 
Reception classes all 100% Attendance. 

      Whole school 96.13%! 

Our school percentage is above the 
National average 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

George J Year 1      Molly B Year 5 

Ian-Borg C Year 1   Radvin T Rec  

Mabel H Year 1     Solomon R Year 4 

Archie H Year 3 

 

Poppy’s thought of the 
week… 

Its lovely to see new faces 
and have important 

visitors but its also great 
to have the place back to 

myself to paw’s for 
thought... 

Year 1 The book with no pictures by B.j.Novak recommended by Isla C 

Year 2 Steve's Sunday Night Blues by Neal Layton recommended by Abe N  

Year 3  Isadora Moon by Harriet Muncaster recommended by Aerin  T 

Year 4 The Adventures of Harry Stevenson by Ali Pye recommended by Isabelle Y 

Year 5 World of Norm by Jonathan Meres recommended by Laila G-B 

Year 6 The last Olympian by Percy Jackson recommended by David  

 

 

Reception, Year 1, Year 3,  Year 5 
& Year 6 are on Thursdays.  

For this term the dates are- 

September 14th, 21st & 28th  

November 9th, 16th & 23rd   

 

Year 2 & Year 4  are on Fridays.  

For this term the dates are-  

September 15th & 22nd  

October 6th 

November 10th, 17th & 24th  



This week, Year 3 
have enjoyed 
exploring Ancient 
Egyptian art and 
learning about 
how and why it 
was created. 
They recorded 
what they 
noticed in 
their 
sketchbook. 

Year 1 have 
been fantastic 
artists this 
week and have 
created and 
under the sea 
picture using 
different line 
techniques, 
whilst listening 
to music. 

Year 2 have 
been 
practising 
fluency and 
fast number 
facts.  We 
loved learning 
about 5 and his 
friends. 

We have been so 
busy in Reception 
this week, we have 
enjoyed so many 
activities and lots 
of outside learning. 
Here we are trying 
to balance the 
buckets of bricks 
by putting in or 
taking out bricks. 
We knew if the 
bucket was down on 
the floor that that 
bucket was the 
heaviest and the 
one in the air was 
the lightest. We 
also enjoyed seeing 
if the same 
happened if we used 
water instead of 
bricks. 

Celebrating our week  

Year 6 had an incredible 
experience with a on Greek Day. 
They learned so much about 
Ancient Greece and had the 
opportunity to bring stories to 
life and learn more about the 
Greek ways through their 
wonderful imagination. Lauren 
taught them a great deal about 
this wonderful portal to the past. 

In music the children in Year 5 have 
been learning chords and chord 
progression . We had a great time! 

The children are settling in really 
well at   Nursery and enjoying lots 
of different fun activities, here we 
are playing with play dough, taking 
turns playing board games and lots 
of  creating our own pictures using 
glue and tape to stick and join. 

In science Year 4 went to the 
woods to investigate vibration. 
We used a range of jars to 
see which created the 
most vibration.  


